
Upcoming dates for 

your diary 

11th May—Y3/4 Tennis    

Tournament 

16th May—Y1 and Y2 Alice In 

Wonderland dressing up day. 

17—19 May—Y6 Butlin’s     

Residential 

14th July—Sports Afternoon 
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Dear Parents, 

It’s been another busy week for the School! The Archaeology Club took a 

walk around the village on Thursday to discover clues about it’s vast     

history. Reception have been enjoying some music sessions in                

Colourstring’s with Mr Rogers—look out for a letter with details about  

enrolling with Colourstring’s soon. Reception have also been baking bread 

with Mrs Corbould which left a most delicious smell in the hall! At the 

time of writing Y5 and Y6 are taking part in a Rounder’s tournament 

against some of our neighbouring schools—we’ll let you know the results 

next week! 

Inspire, Explore, Nurture, Succeed 

PTFA News 

Bags2School. 

Please fill the bag that came home with the newsletter last week and return to school by 8th May. Information about what can 

be put in the bag is on the packet. 

SATS Testing 

Y6 Sat testing is every morning next week, Monday to Thursday 

Y2 testing is planned across 2 weeks, weeks beginning 15th and 22nd May. 

Y1 phonics testing week begins 12th June. 

It is important that your child is in school every day on these dates. 

Reminders: 

Reception—Christening Show and Tell on Friday, children can bring in  

photos or mementos of their Christening. 

Years R-2—Could all poetry competition entries be returned to school by 

19th May. 

Year 3 and 4—First Aid training Monday a.m. 

Grounds Morning 

We are planning a grounds 

morning on  Sunday 14th 

May to prepare for the 

Summer planting and to 

clear access to the pond 

area. We will be here   

between 10am and noon. 

Please come along just for 

an hour if you can. There 

will be bacon sandwiches 

provided! 

 

THE BIG FISH! 

Thank you for all your loose change. The 

Big Fish will be made on Monday morning 

in Worship and we will let 

you know the result next 

week! 

Y1 and Y2 Drama Club 
 

There will be no Drama Club 

on 11th May as Mrs Ruffy 

will be attending a tennis 

tournament. 

The governing body is always happy to 

be approached. If you would like to  

contact them for any reason please 

email them at: 

governors@heckington.lincs.sch.uk 


